CITY OF WINTERS

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Winters is soliciting bids for the project titled: WWTF Influent Screening Improvements,
Project No. 16-03.

Bids will be received at the Office of the City Clerk of the City of Winters, in City Hall, 318 First Street,
Winters, CA 95694 unit 2:00pm on August 14, 2018 at which time they will be publicly opened and read.

The work generally consists of, but not limited to the following: The work to be completed under this
contract consists of furnishing all materials, labor, equipment, fuel, and tools required to construct
WWTF Influent Screening Improvements for the City of Winters as illustrated on the plans, and as
detailed in the Specifications.

The prime Contractor shall be duly licensed, Class A, in accordance with provisions of the Contractor's

License Law.

Plans may be viewed at City of Winters Public Works Department office in City Hall at 318 First
St.,Winters, CA. Copies of the contract documents may be obtained through Planwell Enterprises TM at
www.e-arc.com/ca/sacramento, click “Order from PlanWell” or by contacting Brownies Digital Imaging
at (916)443-1322

The Successful bidder shall furnish a payment bond and a performance bond.

There will be a mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting scheduled for this project on July 26, 2018, at 11:00 a.m. The
meeting will start at City Hall, 318 First Street, Winters, CA. A site visit will follow, for those interested

Bidders are hereby notified that pursuant to Section 1770 et seq. of the Labor Code of the State of
California, the Director of Industrial Relations of the State of California has ascertained the general
prevailing rate of hourly wages and rates for legal holidays and overtime work in the locality where this
work is to be performed, for each craft or type of worker or mechanic needed to execute the contract
which will be awarded the successful bidder. The prevailing rates are available at the State of California,
Department of Industrial Relations website http://www.dir.ca.gov/dIsr/PWD/. It is the Contractor’s
sole responsibility to routinely check the above listed web site for publication updates throughout the
Bid and Construction periods of this project.
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